
 

A group of concerned parents has put together a board of directors 

to run the newly formed RES Foods which is proposing to run the 

school cafeteria next year.  We would like to see healthy, delicious, 

and affordable food served on a non-profit basis for student and 

staff. RES foods would strive to serve as much local, fresh, and 

handmade food as can be made affordable.  To make this cafeteria 

the best possible service the planning committee needs to hear from 

students, parents, staff, and community members.  Please take the 

time to offer us your input. Please answer some or all of the following questions 

(feel free to use the back of this survey to record your responses or attach a 

sheet of loose leaf paper): 

1. What problems do you see in the current cafeteria? 

 

2. What are some healthy foods that you would like to see served in the 

new cafeteria? 

 

3. How much money is reasonable to expect for a meal in the cafeteria? 

 

4. What concerns do you have about the cafeteria being run by a parent 

committee?  

 

5. What potential benefits do you see from having this new cafeteria? 

 

6. What kind of lessons in food literacy would be important to teach in our 

school?   

 

7. Do you have any suggestions for how to implement food literacy as part 

of the school day? 

 

If you are interested in being part of the planning committee please include your 

email at the end of the survey.  We welcome students, parents, staff, and 

community members to join us in planning this new venture.  


